To: The Town Council:
Please note that the MDOT is willing to provide us funding in 2019 to assist with the paving of Scott Dyer Road.  Endorsing the “project” will enable us to move forward with planning. 

Mike 

Mike,

  Forwarding this request along from John Duncan. Again, many details of the timing and/or collaboration need to be worked out, but it could be a considerable benefit to us from a funding standpoint.

Bob

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: John Duncan <jduncan@gpcog.org>
Date: Wed, Apr 13, 2016 at 1:54 PM
Subject: Request for Council Endorsements
To: Marc Guimont <mguimont@oobmaine.com>, Jay Reynolds <jreynolds@town.falmouth.me.us>, Bob Malley <robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org>, Eric Dudley <edudle@westbrook.me.us>, Albert Presgraves <apresgra@freeportmaine.com>, Erik Street <estreet@yarmouth.me.us>, Patrick Fox <pfox@sacomaine.org>, Tom Milligan<tmilligan@biddefordmaine.org>
Cc: Paul Niehoff <pniehoff@gpcog.org>


Hello Mark, Jay, Bob, Eric, Al, Erik, Pat and Tom,

 

We need you to get your councils’ endorsements for the short-listed 2019 collector paving candidates below before the June 7th meeting of the PACTS Executive Committee.  This endorsement is not a commitment to provide the local share, but rather a statement of council support for these potential projects.  The first official council commitment to provide the local share comes later at the signing of the three-party agreement.  Let me know if you need more on this.  Thanks.

 

John

 

 

John Duncan

PACTS Director

207-774-9891
www.pactsplan.org
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